
From: ENERGY STAR [whatshappening@energystar.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2005 12:42 PM 
Subject: ENERGY STAR Marks for Advertising 
Dear ENERGY STAR Partner:  
 
The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) and the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) would like to 
ensure the correct use of the ENERGY STAR mark on all marketing material. To assist you, the 
attached letter from DOE and vital marketing guidance will explain which marks are to be used in 
advertising. Please provide these documents to your marketing department and enclose the guidance 
when distributing ad templates to retailers.  
 
Please contact Jenny Dakin, D&R International, at jdakin@drintl.com or (301) 588-9387, with any 
questions.  
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